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Head Teacher to Home—4th November 

What has happened in school this week? 

Welcome to the first newsletter of the new half term. It's been an action-
packed start with all sorts of exciting events, activities and learning.  

 
BBC CWR have been in throughout the week interviewing children, 

speaking with teachers and even coming in to sample some of the lessons. 
It has been an amazing chance to showcase some of the fantastic things 

that we're doing at Lillington. Hopefully you've heard some of the clips. A 
personal highlight was hearing the Reception children talking to the  

reporter about the Halloween costumes they were all wearing. 
 

From a health and fitness perspective, Year 6 have started their swimming 
sessions this week. It is an important life skill and therefore important that 
all Year 6 children take part in the swimming sessions whenever possible. 

We've also restarted the Empower Squash Foundation sessions at  
Leamington Tennis and Squash Club and Mr Findlay has been leading  

after-school sports clubs every afternoon. 
 

Tonight (4th November), we've got the Lillington School PTFA Firework 
Display and we're looking forward to seeing as many people as possible at 

the event. Gates open at 5:45pm with two firework displays - one at 
6:30pm and one at 7:10pm. Adult entry is £7 with U18s free. 

 
Attendance across the school was 93.1% this week. Remember, we're  

aiming for 95% each week to ensure we're in line with the national  
expectation for primary schools. 

 
I hope everyone enjoys the weekend and comes back refreshed next week. 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—4th November 

What has happened in school this week? 

In the two-year-old Nursery this week, we  
attempted to make spiders for Halloween, 
although a few of children were happier to 

taste the sweets. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Nursery have had a busy week  
celebrating Halloween and learning how 

to be safe on bonfire night.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Bevan Class have had an amazing first week 
back. They have had lots of Halloween activities 

and have been doing firework art too. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

Darwin have been exploring time connectives as part 
of our writing unit on re-counts. The children have 

been able to use first, next and last to re-tell  
Supertato’s saving spree!  
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What has happened in school this week? 

For a Halloween treat in Peake Class this 
week, we made spooky spiders from  
marshmallows and strawberry laces! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

This week, Year 3 started their Gymnastics unit in 
PE. They tried out lots of different balances  

before creating a sequence of their favourites.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

Year 4 have had fun exploring some simple 
weaving as we start a new project,  

Warp and Weft. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

Pankhurst have been working incredibly hard on their 
Non chronological reports this week. They are feeling 

really proud of themselves and pleased to think of 
themselves as authors.   
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What has happened in school this week? 

This week in Angelou, the children have launched  
themselves into their new ‘fractions’ unit in maths. They 

have found equivalent fractions, simplified fractions, 
identified common denominators in fractions, ordered 

fractions, multiplied fractions and even divided fractions. 
Needless to say, we are now ready for a mini-break from 
fractions over this weekend and instead are setting our 
sights firmly on tonight’s fireworks night at the school 

(5:30)!    
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What has happened in school this week? 

King Class travelled to Newbold Comyn Leisure Centre 
to start their swimming sessions this week. There was a 
lot of excitement on the journey to the pool as it was the 

first time many children had been swimming with the 
school. After each child was assessed by the swimming 
instructors, they were put into groups for their lessons. 
We're looking forward to seeing how much the children 

improve over the next weeks/months. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

 

 

DATE EVENT 

FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER CHILDREN IN NEED—NON UNIFORM 

THURSDAY 15TH DECEMBER CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
CHRISTMAS DINNER 

Information 
 
If your child has sickness or diarrhoea, it is a Public Health requirement 
that they must stay off school for 48 hours after the last  
occurrence.   
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Lunch Menu 

 

Well done to the staff in the kitchen for  
achieving a 5 star hygiene rating again 

during a recent hygiene inspection! 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 4th November 

What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Peake class who had the 

highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this week! 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Angelou Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 2 this week! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

Lillington Connect - October Newsletter (office.com)  

https://sway.office.com/Ov0bV3n7qnJOFDmo?ref=email
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